ANNOUNCEMENTS FOR
Wed. Sept. 20, 2023

There will a Freezie sale in the Agora this Friday after the Terry Fox Run.
This is a fundraiser for the Rugby New Zealand trip.

Attention Carson Graham Student Ambassadors: Please ensure you are
reading every day the messages sent to the Student Ambassador Team.
Counsellors need your help with all the new students arriving every week.

All PHE students, if you missed the 12-minute run please go to the track at
Fen Burdett at 8:30 am on Thursday. If you missed the Beep Test you need
to go to the large gym on Thursday at 1:05 pm.

This Friday is the Terry Fox Run.

Terry once said, “That’s the thing about cancer. I'm not the only one, it
happens all the time to people. I'm not special. This just intensifies what |
did. It gives it more meaning. It'll inspire more people. | just wish people
would realize that anything’s possible if you try; dreams are made possible
if you try.”

Terry is a true Canadian hero who has made a difference in the lives of
others by showing that one person really can make a difference.

Please bring a Toonie on Thursday for Terry Fox in support of Cancer
Research, donations can also be made online via the school website.
Remember to come to school prepared to participate in your Carson
colours!



